
 Algoma Office Equipment  
    John Street ð945 -6061  

     Authorized Canon Copier Dealer;  
     Kyocera Printer dealer  

     Photographic Restoration Services  

SURVEY  
 
The Sisters of St. Joseph invite young men 
and women, single or married, ages 16 to 35, 
to fill in a survey which will assist us in plan-
ning programs for faith development.  This 
will require approximately 10 minutes of your 
time. We thank you in advance for your help. 
 
Here is the link:  https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/NYZ57HD 

Summer Retreat at Villa Loyola 
 

Theme:   Throughout the years God lives 
with us                         

Dates: From Sunday August 12th (7pm) to 
Friday August 17 th (1pm) 2018 

Director:  Fr. Joseph Schner, S.J. 
Cost:  $500, all-inclusive or $300, com-
muter  
Registration: Call 705-522-3502 Monday to Friday 
or by email at loyola@isys.ca 

CATHOLIC CLERGY AWARD FOR A  
GRADUATING STUDENT 

 
The Catholic priests of Sault Ste. Marie will pre-
sent the Catholic Clergy Award to a graduating 
student of St. Maryôs College who makes it a pri-
ority to practice their Catholic faith, and who gen-
erously gives of their time to their church commu-
nity through various volunteer efforts.  This award 
will include a monetary prize.  Eligible students 
are asked to complete an Application Form for 
the award, available through your parish priest, 
the guidance office at St. Maryôs College, or print 
it from www.stjeromeparishssm.com/
clergyaward.  All applications must be received 
by May 4, 2018 to be eligible.  The award will be 
presented at the Graduation Ceremony on June 
27. 
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The Chamber Singers of Algoma,  
Patty Gartshore Director Present: 

 
 The Glorious Music of Handel and Bach 

Sunday April 22, 3:00 p.m.  
at Precious Blood Cathedral 

 
Special Guest Organist Ian Sadler 
Tickets $20.00 Adults, $5.00 Students 
@ Savoyôs Jewellers or At the Door 

SHALOM PLACE in-
vites you to a Retreat 
Evening...  
 
 ñLike the Seed, Break-

ing Open & Sproutingò  
 Monday, May 7, 7 ï 9 pm (Doors open 
at 6:30 pm) at Holy Family Church, 
208 Prentice Ave. 
Facilitated by:  Sr. Lea Joanisse, CSJ 
Free-will Offering.   
REGISTER with Shalom Place:  705-
254-4690/shalomssm@shaw.ca 

SUNDAY APRIL 8, 2018  
SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER  

OF DIVINE MERCY 

Ph: (705) 253-9411 
Hall: (705) 253-4352 
veronicassm@shaw.ca 
 
 

Parish Priest: 

Fr. Ron Ambeault 
 
 

Parish Council Chair: 

Santa De Marco 
 

Children Sacramental 
Prep. Coordinator 

Fran Boyle 
 

CWL President: 

Rose Linklater  

 

Knights of Columbus 

John Sullivan 

 

 

Parish Secretary: 

Giselle Rodriquez 

  

REGULAR CHURCH 
OFFICE HOURS 

Tues - Friday 
9:00-12:00 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays:  
3:00 - 3:30 pm 

 
Baptism :  

Expectant parents  
welcome to register, and 
speak with  Fr. Ron after 

Mass 
 

Matrimony :          

 Must register at least eight 
months in advance. Book the 

Church before the hall. 
 

Communion at Home : 
Lay ministers are available to 
bring Communion to  shut-

ins.  Phone the parish office. 
 

Prayer-Line :            

Rose Marie Spina   
254-4064 

Angela Filice 253-8607 
 (Italian) 

 
Visiting & Card   
Ministry: 

If you wish to send cards or 
have someone visit  people 
who are confined to their 
homes.  Contact the parish  
office. 

REGULAR CHURCH 
OFFICE HOURS 
 
Tues - Friday 
9:30-12:30 

Reconciliation 
 
Saturdays:  
3:00 - 3:30 pm 

  
welcome to register, 

Baptism :  
Expectant parents  

welcome to register, and 
speak with  Fr. Ron after 

Mass 

We Are an Amazing Parish   

Our Goal: Growth Through  

Hospitality and Evangelization ! 

CHURCH FURNACE  
FUNDRAISER 

 
We have raised $ 34, 330.75 as of April 1, 
2018.  Our next collection for the furnace 
will be taken up , April 29, 2018 after 
Communion.  We thank everyone who has 
been able to donate to this cause. You can 
also go to our website and donate there.  

FINANCE REPORT 

   April 1, 2018  

 

Thank-you To All 

Who Give!!  

Web site:  

veronica.church  
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WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 

 
Monday, April 9, 2018 
1:00 PM  
Italian Prayer Group 
 
Friday, April 13, 2018  
9:00 AM MASS 
Gennaro Pasqua & deceased Mannarino Family 
members by Elvira Pasqua & Family 
 
Saturday, April 14, 2018 
4:00 PM MASS 
Robert Canale by Mary Ann and Anthony 
Canale 
Henri Philip Marchand by Rosaria Pedatella 
For the intentions of all parishioners of  
St. Veronica's  
 
Sunday, April 15, 2018 
Third Sunday of Easter 
Antonio Giuliano by wife Maria Giuliano 
Joe Capriata & All Deceased Capriata Family 
by Raffaelina Capriata 
For the intentions of all parishioners of  
St. Veronica's  

NEW EVANGELIZA-
TION SUMMIT  

APRIL 27 & 28, 2018 
Join thousands of Catho-
lics from across North 
America for the 2018 
New Evangelization 
Summit.  This event is 
held in Ottawa, but is 
live-streamed to host 
sites across Canada, the 
U.S., and beyond.  Once 
again, Sault Ste. Marie 
is one of the host sites 
April 27 & 28 at St. 
Mary's College (868 
Second Line E.).  This 
year's Summit is featur-
ing 8 world-class Catho-
lic speakers including Sr. 
Ann Shields, George 
Weigel, Patrick Midland 
and more.  Save the 

There is a special meet-
ing being called for all 
ushers/ welcomers on 
Thursday, April 19 in the 
parish hall at 7 PM. We 
are changing how this 
ministry functions and 
require all members to 
attend a training session. 

Thank you 

 
We extend our deepest 
 sympathies to the family  

and friends for the passing of : 
 

Edward Smilanetz. 

 
 

April 3rd, 2018 
 
Dear pastors and parishioners, 

The Sudbury Right to Life Committee is preparing for the 21st National March for 
Life which will be held on Parliament Hill in Ottawa, on May 10th, 2018. At least 
two chartered buses (coaches) from Sudbury have been reserved. We will leave in 

the morning at 6 a.m. and return to Sudbury the same night at approximately 9:30 
p.m. 

One bus will leave from the parking lot of Ste. Anne des Pins Parish and the other 
from Tim Hortons in Val Caron.  A stop for more passengers is planned in Sturgeon 

Falls (7 a.m.) and another in North Bay (around 7:30 a.m.). Everyone must bring a 
lunch for both meals; a restroom stop is planned near Pembroke. 
 

Last year, approximately 25,000 people attended the event. This year, we hope to 
increase that number in order to send a clear message to our government and to the 
media. Come and join me on this trip to Ottawa. Let us unite in great numbers to re-

mind our Government that we need to defend the life of the voiceless, from the mo-
ment of conception until natural death. 
 

If you are interested, please reserve your seat at the price of $20 by calling, as soon 
as possible, the designated person of your region (please see below). This amount 
will help cover the cost of our buses ($2,500 each). 

 
Thank you for your collaboration.  May God bless you all. 
 

Make cheque payable to     Sudbury Right to Life, P.O. Box 985 Sudbury ON P3E 
4S4- on the left of your cheque, please write:  ñBus to Ottawaò. 
 

Bus organizers:    

Th®r¯se St-Denis ï Sudbury/ Sault Ste Marie-705-566-0707 

 
+Marcel Damphousse 
Bishop of Sault Ste. Marie 
 


